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Be a Part of the Saint Andrew Christmas Card! 

Dear Saint Andrew Parishioners, 

It is Philoptochos’ tradition to mail a Christmas card to the entire church family. The card features 

drawings from the children in our parish and includes names of all who donate.  

If you would like your name to be printed in the Philoptochos Christmas Card, please make a 

donation… 

By Check  :  All checks made payable to Saint Andrew Philoptochos 

▪ Please write “Christmas Card” in the memo of the check 

▪ Provide how you would like your family name to appear in the card 

▪ Checks should be mailed or given to the Church office 

OR  

• Scan the QR code below  

o Make sure to add in the comment of the payment how you would like your family 

name to appear in the card. 

The donations you make will be set aside and will only be used to assist our  

Saint Andrew families in need. 

*Suggested donation: $25, $50, $75, $100, all contributions are welcome!* 

The deadline for donating is Sunday, December 8, 2024. 

We are looking for drawings to feature in the Christmas card. All 

children ages 6-18 are encouraged to submit one drawing. 

1. The drawing must be in color on a white paper, sized 8.5 x 11 

2. Drawings should be original; we want to see the children’s 

work! 

3. Drawings should have the religious theme of the Birth of our 

Lord Jesus Christ 

4. On the back of the drawing, include First and Last name and age of the child 

All drawings must be submitted to the child’s Religious Education teacher by  

Sunday, December 8th, 2024. 

Saint Andrew Philoptochos appreciates all that you do, and we are grateful for your generosity. 

Thank you for any assistance you can offer. 

In the service of the Lord, 

Saint Andrew Philoptochos 


